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2023 

 

An Incubation Cell was established in the college in presence of Principal on 

03/02/2023 in general body meeting. In the first meeting of Incubation Cell, the 

cell considered organising an organic abir making workshop for all college 

students with President Dr. Sunanda Haldar. Some glimpses of the first meeting 

of incubation cell given below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2023 (February) 

workshop on ‘Preparation of Organic Abir’ 

A workshop on 'Preparation of Organic Abir' was organised for students from all departments 

at Milli Al-Ameen College's incubation centre (for girls) on 21.02.23. Several students from 

several disciplines attended the programme and prepared herbal colours. The demonstration 

was done by Dr. Poulami Hota. Faculties of Departments of Science and also from some other 

departments were present. The event was graced by Principal- cum- President of Incubation 

Cell, Dr. Sunanda Haldar. 

The workshop's objective is to boost students' interest and involvement in hands-on training, 

as well as to encourage students to participate in safe and cost-effective skill development 

trainings that can lead to financial independence. 

The students were encouraged in every way possible so that their involvement in skill 

development programmes in the Incubation Cell would result in partnerships or collaborations 

for the College in the near future. The participation of large number of students and their 

interest in such kind of skill development made the event a success.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2023 (April) 

Workshop on Television News-reading and Anchoring 

A workshop was organised in the incubation centre of Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls), on 

a very relevant and interesting topic, Television News-reading and Anchoring. The workshop 

was done in collaboration with Doordarshan Kendra Kolkata and IQAC. The media person 

from Doordarshan Kendra, newsreader and anchor Sufia Abbas was invited for delivering a 

lecture on this topic. The students were very keen to attend this workshop. 

They were enlightened on the various techniques of delivering news and what are the things to 

keep in mind while presentation of news. They were tutored about many aspects of news-

reading as well as anchoring, for instance voice modulation, expression, presence of mind and 

about some technical aspects as well. The resource person also informed them about the ways 

of applying for this profession and how to attain a diploma in mass communication and 

anchoring.  

Overall the workshop was informative as well as useful for the fresh young minds that are yet 

to decide upon their career in future.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


